LexEVS Meeting Minutes


	Meeting Name:  
	LexEVS Technical meeting
	Location:
	11-69

	Date:
	10/15/2008
	Time: 


	1:00PM CST

	Facilitator: 
	Craig/Traci
	Attendees:
	Gilberto Fragoso; Frank Hartel; Jason Lucas; Steve Hunter; Tracy Safran; John Parks; Kim Ong; Larry Brem; Doug; Rob Wynne; Harsha Rajasimha; Kevin Peterson; Scott Bauer; Craig Stancl; Traci St.Martin; Tom Johnson; Shalini Nagaraja; Satya Rao; Johnita Beasley

	Conf. Line
	866-365-4406, #2845541, Centra ID Mayo_LexGrid2


	Topic
	Discussion Points
	Action Items

	QA/Staging Status
· Staging & production – Status and Next Steps (Steve)
· GForge Item 17063 (Kim/Steve)

LexEVS 4.3/5.0

· LexEVS SVN Organization (Tom)

· EVS API code into SVN

· Migration Guide/Document for 5.0 (Discuss contents, purpose – EVS API to new API, Examples) (Craig)


	· Steve is setting up 4.1.1 and 4.2 to run in parallel in QA. He’s made a request for storage. 
· Kim’s fix didn’t take into account types. Last night he implemented another fix. He has a change for 4.1.1 and 4.2. Kim has code ready to check in and Johnita has checked it into both versions. This will then get pushed to Dev for both 4.1.1 and 4.2. 
·  We would be producing a 4.1.2 out of this. 
· CaDSR said that this is a showstopper for them in 4.1.1. 

· Frank doesn’t want to delay 4.2.  However if we can insert the patch into QA and it doesn’t break anything and still get this into 4.2 then he’d be ok with it. If to put the patch into 4.2 it takes extra time he’d prefer not to include this into 4.2. 

· Once Johnita/Steve pull 4.1.1 & 4.2 back to QA & determine how much time that will take to fix/test 4.2 and then determine how much time is needed for the caDSR fix then Frank will make the determination as to whether to include the fix in 4.2 or have a 4.2.1 release. 
· There are 300 test failures and 100 errors in Stage. It’s essentially configuration related? Trying to run 4.1.1 and 4.2 in parallel and it’s causing problems.  In Stage, Steve had substituted 2.3 LexBig in 4.1.1 instead of maintaining LexBig 2.2 and that caused problems/delays. It should be fixed now. 
· caDSR is waiting for this fix to continue testing.
· As for the fix, there was discussion on whether the junit for the fix would be enough for testing this.  
· Tom recommended including this fix for 4.2 into 4.3 instead of doing a 4.2.1 based on timing. 

· Recommended to have meetings with Steve/Systems Team about configuration changes to discuss new URLS, DNS names, etc.  Also a checklist of things to talk about. 
· Tom walked through our SVN repository.  LexEVS Grid Services will stay in place for now but will move off top level later on since it folds in elsewhere. He showed the v4 (base) and the v5 and how that lays out. 
· We need to understand what Avinash is thinking with regards to code here or on the Knowledge Center. 
	·  

	Misc

· BDA migration?
· CTCAE representation in LexGrid (Tom)

· 
	· Not enough time to discuss today- next call. 
	· 

	Adjourn
	Thanks for your participation!
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